
Agency Letterhead

[bookmark: Text1]Date:      

[bookmark: Text2]Case Number:      

[bookmark: Text3]Dear      ,

[bookmark: Text4][bookmark: Text13]A report of       was received and assigned for review. Attempts to reach you by phone have been unsuccessful. This letter is being sent to inform you that the status of the case has been changed to      .

The following personnel have been assigned as part of the review process:

	
     , Investigator
Phone:      
Email:      

	
     , Victim Services
Phone:      
Email:      




We understand that you may have questions related to this change in status, and we welcome an opportunity to discuss this with you in detail. 

We know that being impacted by crime can cause fear, anger, and confusion about the criminal justice process. Our victim services personnel can assist you in a variety of ways, at no cost. Services include crisis intervention, referrals to community agencies, assistance with exercising your rights as a crime victim, assistance with establishing personal safety, and help completing Crime Victim Compensation applications. In addition, victim services personnel can provide educational and emotional support throughout the criminal justice process.

Please feel free to contact either person listed above for more information. 

Sincerely,


[bookmark: Text10]     
Agency Name
Position Title


* When conducting outreach to victims, it is important to conduct this process in a trauma-informed, victim-centered, and safety-conscious way. For some victims, such as victims of intimate partner violence, continued contact with law enforcement can put them in danger. It is important to take safety into consideration before attempting to contact a victim by phone, email, or mail. Agencies are encouraged to consider steps to maximize victim safety, such as requiring officers taking initial reports to ask victims for a safe way to contact them and then documenting this in the case record, and to include these steps in policies and protocols. Finally, victim services personnel (agency employed or community based) should be available after contact to assist the victim if they need support or additional resources. 
